
On April 4th and 5th Severino Trucking (NH DOT contractor) will put South 
Bound ramp traffic from Route 4 onto the newly paved and striped 
widening behind the DMV.  This will push them over allowing for the 
South Bound Route 16 mainline traffic to be moved West as well.  The 
April 7th North Bound traffic switch will follow. 
  
The following changes will take place between April 7th and the overnight 
hours of April 8th: 
  

The first change will be the closing of the North Bound Exit 5 off 
ramp to Hilton Park. We plan to close this ramp on April 7th.  This 
ramp will be closed indefinitely as part of the ultimate construction 
design. 

  
Closing of the North Bound Exit 6 on ramp from Dover Point Road 

East. This too will be permanently closed per the design. 
  
North Bound main line Route 16 traffic will come over the Little Bay 
Bridge in their current configuration and once off the bridge, they 
will have a gradual taper to the left onto the current South Bound 
lanes.  They will stay on this side until the Route 4 overpass where 
they will then cross back over to the existing North Bound lanes 
leading to the toll plaza. 

 


